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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.
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1. Dave Fitzwater

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Parkwood

4. davefitzwater@hotmail.com

5. 08/09/2020

6. Not answered

7. I feel that the shelter should not be put on Aurora Ave. Rather put it next to one of the City Council  Members dwellings or next to the Mayor home. There is also
Innis Arden and Richmond Beach neighborhoods to consider.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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